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Come and have fun as we ………
Go Bananas on February 11, 2012!
Join us for a great time as we discover a bunch of fun things about
the banana plant and its famous fruit.  Amaze your teachers, family
and others with little known facts! Learn tricks to surprise your friends!
All this and more on Saturday, Feb. 11 at 11am in St. Stephen’s Club
Room! Please bring an adult helper along. Club Room is located by
the parking lot off W. 57th Street between Bridge & Lorain. 
Look for the balloons! 

Free Children’s Activity on Saturday, February 11, 11am

St. Stephen Club Room, located by parking lot off W. 57th

Hey
Kids! Go 

Bananas!


